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To Participants of the SCI Workshop held on 14 - 16 March 2005

Dear colleagues

We sincerely invite you, and to encourage your staff and colleagues, to submit papers for the 1st ISCITT
Symposium to be held in Hong Kong. We would be most grateful if you could circulate this announcement to your
staff, colleagues and networks.

Website of the Symposium is now available at: www.iscitt.org

The abstract submission deadline is 31 August 2005

More information on the Symposium can be obtained from the website.

We look forward to receiving papers from your organization and to meet you in Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely



Professor Wise Young

Chairman, Organizing Committee

1st ISCITT Symposium

and

Professor Kwok-Fai SO

Co-chairman, Organizing Committee

1st ISCITT Symposium
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